
Last week to submit 
Uralla Grants applications
There is just one week left for businesses, individuals, and 
community groups to get their applications in for a Uralla 
Grant to help their local project or event.

The first three rounds of the program have already helped 
43 projects and events get off the ground, with schools, 
fitness and sporting groups, environment and greening 
projects, cultural and historical programs and popular local 
events receiving support.

A total of $50,000 in funding is available under this latest 
round of grants.

Individuals or organisations located in Uralla Shire and parts 
of Dangarsleigh and Kellys Plains are eligible to apply for 
funding. Applications for funding are open until May 8.

The Uralla Grants program is part of the Community Benefit 
Sharing Initiative, which was set up during the planning 
process for the New England Solar project.

To apply go to: 
www.newnenglandsolar.com.au/urallagrants
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Greening New England Solar  
Thousands of new native trees and plants are taking root 
across the New England Solar project site with the help of 
local Uralla business BioBankSeed.

The new flora has been raised from seed and will also 
improve biodiversity. Steve Field from BioBankSeed has 
been working on site throughout the early part of 2023 
planting the eucalypts, shrubs and other local species.

APPLY NOW FOR A $5,000 URALLA GRANT
Applications close 5pm Monday 8th of May 

Celebrating Uralla 
A number of Uralla’s sporting, community and business 
groups are featured in a range of short videos to help 
celebrate Uralla and the success of the Uralla Grants 
program.

Watch them at: 
www.newenglandsolar.com.au/community/celebrating-uralla


